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18th November 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Y4 Basketball Competition – Monday 6th December 2021 
 
There is an exciting sports event coming up exclusively for Year 4 children: 
 
What?  Basketball Competition 
When? Monday 6th December (2pm - 4pm) 
Where?  Peter Symonds College 
Who?  Up to 12 Year 4 children 
Why?  This is a great opportunity for children to participate in a sporting competition, 
working alongside other children from Hiltingbury against other schools. Please see below 
from the organisers about what the afternoon will comprise: 
 
'The afternoon will include a series of skill stations with some coaching, then 3v3 game 
play. All of this will be done in the spirit of inclusion and fun'. 
 
Please note that we, as a school, are unable to transport your child to the event and back 
therefore you will need to organise transport yourself. I shall be accompanying the children 
at the event; parents too are very welcome to stay and watch. 
 
If you would like your child to have the opportunity to participate in this competition, please 
register their interest by completing this Google Form by Monday 22nd November.  There 
is a limited number of places (12) for this event and if interest exceeds this, then names will 
be drawn from a hat. 
 
If your child’s name is selected, you will be contacted by email closer to the time to confirm 
this along with further details regarding timings of the event. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Wright 
Sports Lead 
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